MEMORANDUM

From : LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

GOTHENBURG

To : The Surveyor(s) at

'Vessel’s Name:

m.s. "DAGMAR"

71, FENCHURCH STREET,

(Ref. R.)
LONDON, E.C.3.

22nd October, 1964
* JMC/RW

QUESTION

With reference to my letter of
the 6th August, I shall be glad
to learn if you are yet in a
position to let me know when it
is anticipated that this vessel
will be arriving in Hong Kong or
Japan for the outstanding survey
matters to be dealt with,

I take this opportunity to remind
you that the Auxiliary Boiler
Survey will become due at the

end of November, and it is
concluded that this inspection
will be dealt with at this time.

XNSWER

Date:— 23rd October, 1964

We are advised by the Owners
that they are in receipt of a cable
from the Master stating that there
has been no opportunity to arrange
for the requisite inspections to be
carried out either at Hong Kong or
Japane

She sailed from Singapore on the
21st instant where she only called for
bunkers and is now bound for Dakar
where she is expected to arrive on
the 30th November.

Due to unforeseen reasons the
contemplated docking has not yet
taken place. An opportunity will,
however, be afforded to arrange for

the outstanding survey matters to
receive attention at Dakar where also

the 'Aux. Boiler Survey wiﬁ;/be held.







